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Highly Recommended! Excellent opportunity for some parent professional development. 
It is a very successful program developed by the Nova Scotia Department of Education and brought to British Columbia by Capilano University 
 
Riverside Secondary School Presents: Parents as Career Coaches Workshop 
How will you help your children decide their career path? 
 
Mark on your calendars for a 2-session workshop held at Riverside Secondary in the Cafeteria 
Tuesday April 21st and Tuesday April 28th. Please only register if you can attend both sessions.
 
Start time: 6:30pm sharp (approximately 2 hours) 
 
This free program introduces parents to the concept of coaching, an appropriate role you can assume when guiding and supporting your childrens’ career journeys, with practical tools and strategies to help you become a better career coach. 
 
Register by emailing Gina Rogers, Riverside Career Facilitator at grogers@sd43.bc.ca
Please enter “Workshop” in the subject line, and include the number of seats required


